
 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
I am delighted to be writing this introduction as the new President of the Nurse Council 
for CAHF (California Association of Healthcare Facilities). My name is Pamela Rupp. 
 
It is a great honor to serve in the role as President of the Nurse Council as I am able to 
represent nursing from all over the great state of California! I became a registered nurse 
to dedicate my life to serving others. I have earned a master’s degree in Nursing and I am 
a Public Health Nurse. Additionally, I am a licensed Nursing Home Administrator. 
 
My goal is to support CAHF facilities in building their Nursing Chapters. Participation by 
nurses is so important as nursing is the backbone of skilled nursing facilities. Nurses are 
on the front lines and should have a strong voice in helping to bring important matters to 
the forefront. I know without a doubt that many of you as nurses have great ideas about 
what you do to make things work smoother and to better serve your patients and the 
company you work for.  
 
What would bring you to a CAHF conference or to join a Nurse Council Chapter? How 
about being instrumental and forming a Nurse Council Chapter? Being involved in a 
Nurse Council Chapter is an important way to make important matters happen using your 
voice and your expertise. Please contact me so we can explore some ideas and make it 
happen! 
 
Please let me know what you would like to see from me to help you in your profession as 
your new President. I can meet with you at your chapter meetings or help in the 
development of a Nurse Chapter. I have great support from the company I work for, so I 
can make myself available to you when needed.  
 
Please contact me anytime. I look forward to meeting with you or speaking with you on 
the phone. 
 
Thank you for this great opportunity to serve you. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
Pamela C Rupp RN MSN PHN NHA 
Vice President of Operations 
All Saints Healthcare 
818-824-9086   Direct 
661-877-8777   Cell 
818-982-1624   Fax 
 



 
 


